
  

Hi All, 

Reflecting on the first quarter of 2024, we are really proud of what we have achieved! 

The NJLD committee have worked hard to put some great events on, and to get things in motion for a 

great 2024. 

We ended March with an evening of networking and socialising.  We set off from Revs de Cuba, calling at 

BOX and Bunk, among others.  It was great to see so many people out and about, seeing old and new faces. 

 

 

We also had the pleasure of attending the first round of the Hammond Cup, which is a fantastic experience 

every year.  It is always so impressive to see the talent among juniors and we cannot wait to watch the final! 

We still have a lot to look forward to in April, we have Pottery Painting on 17 April which is now sold out but 

contact us to join the wait list! We also have the NJLD Football Tournament on 24 April, with teams from 

Shoosmtihs, Freeths, Browne Jacobson and more already registered! Contact us if your firm, or individuals 

want to join us for some friendly competition. 



  

 

May sees the return of Mindful May, including the Men’s Mental Health evening. We will be releasing the 

details of our laid-back schedule for May shortly. 

We also have our save the date for our first big event of the year, the Summer Soiree on 19 July! We have a 

lot planned, with an new venue and exciting entertainment lined up. So block out the date, get planning your 

outfit and keep an eye on our social media for more information.  

Please check your emails and social media for more event details.  If you aren’t a member but would like to 

join, please contact our membership Joe at Joseph.Collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk.   

We can be found on LinkedIn and Instagram @nottinghamshirejld. 

Warm regards, 

 

                Ella Royle – Chair of NJLD 

If your firm, chamber or company has placement students, Paralegals, Pupil Barristers, Trainees or newly 

qualified Solicitors / recently called Barristers (up to 5 years PQE/BPTC) then consider the benefits that the 

NJLD's educational, professional, social and sporting networks can offer them. For further information please 

see the NJLD Webpage or email membership secretary, Joe at :joseph.collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk. 
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